FPO01/ 2010

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Malaysia presents its compliments to the
Secretary-General of ASEAN and has the honour to refer to the Protocol to
Amend the ASEAN Memorandum of Understanding on Air Freight Services
(hereinafter referred to as “the Protocol”) signed on 8" of February 2007 in

Bangkok, Thailand.

The Ministry has the honour to inform the Secretariat that pursuant to Article 3 of
the Protocol, the Government of Malaysia hereby deposits its Diplomatic Note
with the Secretary-General of ASEAN.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Malaysia avails itself of this opportunity to

renew to the Secretary-General of ASEAN the assurances of its highest

consideration.

PUTRAJAYA
12 March 2010

ASEAN Secretariat
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PROTOCOL TO AMEND THE ASEAN MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING ON
AIR FREIGHT SERVICES

| wish to refer to the Permanent Mission of Malaysia's e-mail dated 12 March 2010 on

the above. Attached herewith is the original copy of the Instrument of Notification for
ASEAN Secretariat’s kind attention and record.

Best Regards,

(ISTAQ NA D. R)
Second Secretary

JIn HR Rasuna said, KAV X/6, No.1-3, Kuningan, Jakarta Selatan, 12950, Indonesia
Tel:+6221 5290 5634, Fax: +6221 5290 5635
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